MINISTRY OF DEFENSE

COORDINATION OF GOVERNMENT ACTIVITIES IN THE TERRITORIES

June 13, 2023

Dear HE Ambassador Mohammed E. Al-Emadi

Chairman of Qatari Gaza Reconstruction Committee

My Friend,

- 1. The Gas for Gaza project is a strategic project, designed to provide a humanitarian response to the Gaza Strip, in light of the energy shortage.
- Additionally, the project is designed to assist with stabilizing the local economy
 as well as helping citizens, and supporting the operation of the future
 desalination plant, currently being built within the Gaza Strip.
- 3. Therefore, I would like to inform you that the project is approved, including the infrastructure works, as well as the works associated with it.
- 4. We are at your disposal and will continue accompanying the implementation of this project.

Sincerely

MG Ghassan Allan

Coordinator of Government Activities in the Territories